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TSOA (NSW) Christmas in July – Update						30.6.20

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sunday July 19th,  12.00 noon
The Carrington Hotel
Hi, I hope you are all well, now that the latest NSW Government Covid 19 regulations have been updated effective July 1st, we are now able to advise that our Christmas in July at the Carrington Hotel, Katoomba is going ahead as planned
We have been allocated the entire dining room which meets the 4 sq. metre per person rules. All guests will be socially distanced at tables, couples can sit closer to each other if desired.
Table service will be as normal for food, drinks can be purchased at the bar, there will be no table service for drinks.
Extra cleaning and hygiene is now part of the Carrington Hotel’s Covid 19 standard  operating procedures and of course we are all expected to practice all Government advice in keeping 1.5 metres from others, sneezing into our elbows and washing our hands regularly and using hand sanitiser. 
Please advise me if you or your partner have any specific dietary requirements or suffer anaphylaxis.
The Hotel is required to record all patrons attending functions, please provide me with a phone number when you book, that will only be used if contact tracing is required.
We look forward to enjoying your company in a safe environment after being cooped after for so long.
RSVP : 10th July
Geoff Batty: Mob 0428 242 597
Email: geoffrbatty@gmail.com
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